
 Meeting Minutes February 14, 2019 

 

The Truro Township Trustees held a special meeting February 14, 2019 at 1:00 pm at 

St. 162. Present were Trustees Pat Mahaffey, Chris Long, Chief Sharps, and 

Administrator Jason Nicodemus. Absent were: Trustee Dennis Nicodemus, Fiscal 

Officer Natalie Nicodemus, Asst. Chief Weber, and Superintendent Stan Knoderer. 

 

The Meeting was called to order with the pledge and roll call. 

 

Meeting held for a supplemental appropriation of $8,000 in the Cemetery Fund for the 

purchase of a 2006 Bobcat Skid Steer. 

 

Pat Mahaffey made motion to approve: 

 

Resolution 2019-05: Amending Resolution 2018-21 to adjust the annual budget by 

providing for an appropriation from the Cemetery Fund un-appropriated balance to pay 

for equipment – 2006 Bobcat.  Chris Long seconded.  All in favor. 

 

Pat Mahaffey made motion to adjourn at 1:03 pm 

 

Next regular meeting will be Thursday, March 14, 2019 at 4:00 pm at Station 162. 

 

 

 

Trustee Dennis Nicodemus     Trustee Pat Mahaffey      Trustee Chris Long 

 

 

 

 Fiscal Officer Natalie Nicodemus (absent – minutes taken by Administrator) 


